
Mile End London Underground Station Travel Announcement 
Sat 27 and Sun 28 June, 2009 

 
Dear MPEG colleagues 
 
Because of refurbishment work for the 2012 Olympics, Mile End London Underground station will 
be open for interchange only on Sat 27 and Sun 28 June, 2009.  That is, it will be possible to 
change trains in Mile End station but it will not be possible to get in or out of the station. 
 
If you are travelling to QMUL that weekend by London Underground: 

 on the District or Hammersmith and City line please get off at Stepney Green station, that 
is one stop West of Mile End station 

 on the Central line please change trains in Mile End station to District or Hammersmith 
and City line and continue to Stepney Green which is the next station to the West. 

 
Be careful of train directions! London Underground Standard Map 
 
The following diagram shows the location of Queen Mary University of London Mile End Campus 
and its East Gate between Mile End and Stepney Green stations. 
 
 

 
 

Have a safe journey! 

 

 


